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          26th June 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We hope that you and your families are safe and well. 
 
As you are aware, this week saw the return to school of further children from various year 
groups.  The children returning were those who had previously expressed an interest in coming 
back.  We based our ‘PODS’ on these numbers and so far things have worked well. 
 
As you are aware, we are only allowed to have a certain amount of children in each POD.  Since 
Monday, a few parents/carers have called to see if their children could return.  In an ideal world, 
we would take every child back, as we miss them all!  However, this is obviously not possible.   
 
We have therefore added some children onto a list of those who have expressed an interest to 
return and if we do have space, we will contact you. However, our PODS look like they are pretty 
much full, so if we have not contacted you as yet, it is unlikely that we will be able to 
accommodate your child until September. 
 
There was a rumour circulating from some parents that all classes would return on 29th June, 
but this is not the case.  We have organised our PODS based on the guidance given by the 
Government and our Health and Safety advisors.  If anything changes, we will be in contact with 
you.   
 
In the meantime, please continue to look out for work set on Twitter and Purple Mash.  Teachers 
should also be calling home to check in with you and answer any queries. 
 
Here’s hoping that school can return to normal as soon as possible after the summer break. 
 
Take care 
  

 
Mr L Daniels 
Headteacher 
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